
JACOBSTOW PARISH COUNCIL 
 

Minutes of Meeting held on 12th December, 2017 
 

 
1) Attendance – Cllr. Osborne chaired the monthly meeting of the Parish Council 

with Cllrs P Chapman, C Smith, C Pallett and D Adey attending. Apologies 
received from Cllrs. R Fox, I Franklyn and N Chopak. 

2) Minutes – The minutes of the previous meeting were read and signed as 
correct. 

3) Declaration of Interest/Dispensations – None in respect of this Agenda. 
4) Winter Wellbeing – Booklet on Winter Wellbeing given to Councillors to read. 
5) Notification of External Auditor Appointments for Financial Year 2018/2019 

Correspondence received advising that PKF Littlejohn LLP are the External 
Auditors appointed for our area. 

6) Planning Applications – Cornwall Council approved Planning Applications for 
Mr & Mrs Palmer, Knowle Farm, and Mr P Jeffs and Mrs  N Greaves, Higher 
Langdon. 

7) Planning Application PA17/10686 – Mr B Heal – Outline Planning application 
with some matters reserved for the construction of a family home on land 
adjacent to applicants residence at Glebe Farm, Jacobstow.  Councillors 
support this application. 

8) Grant Application – Jacobstow Church – This application was discussed and it 
was decided to discuss it further at next months meeting. 

9) Cornwall Council  - Invoice to pay for 4th May, 2017 Election Recharge 
amounting to £1,911.34.  Proposed we Pay Cllr.Chapman Seconded Cllr. Smith 

10) Bridge at Week Ford  - Residents are complaining that the road has been 
shut but  there is no works being done. Clerk to write to Cornwall Council. 

11) Cornwall Council – Re-cycling – Survey to be completed by 3rd January, 
2018. Clerk to forward Email to all Councillors for them to complete the 
survey if they wish. 
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12) Councillor matters – Cllr. Osborne reported that the Superfast build for the 
area has been completed but Openreach has to do some additional important 
work. Openreach have informed that they expect the work to be completed in 
late January.  It was reported that a branch of a tree had fallen by the Dog bin 
at Cory Close.  Cllr. Pallett will deal with this. 
 
There being no further business the meeting was closed 
 
 
 
 
Signed____________________________ Dated___________________ 
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Expenses for December 2017 
 
 
 
 
£1,911.34   Election Recharge for the 4th May, 2017 Election 


